
2014 ACU South Eastern Youth Championship Registration 

 

Registration for the first ACU South Eastern Youth Championship is now open! Please print the registration 

form, complete all fields and return it by post to the address on the bottom of the form. You can ONLY 

register by post and forms WILL NOT be accepted by email, Facebook, at the signing on desk or any other 

way, this is to make it fair for everyone. There are 40 spaces in each group with 10 reserve spaces per group 

and all are allocated on a first come, first served basis. Registration is free but you must be a current 

member of either GEST MX or Mid Sussex MCC, and hold a valid 2014 ACU licence for the class in which you 

wish to compete to be eligible. The championship is for youth riders only from auto to youth open, there will 

be adult support classes at each event but you do not need to register for these. Adult groups will be 

structured by the hosting club and the format will vary. Booking in will be done by telephone with the 

hosting club on their usual booking in number and will open on the Monday evening two weeks before the 

event. Only registered riders can book in as priority with club members during the first week of booking in, 

visitors can book in from the Monday evening of the week prior to the event (space permitting). Adults will 

book in to normal club rules for each event i.e.:- members of the hosting club will get priority and visitors 

from the later time. Only registered riders will score championship points, visitors will be included in the 

table scores be excluded from championship results. Registration closes on Friday 2
nd

 May 2014 and all 

entries must be received by that date.  The championship will be held over 4 rounds, 2 rounds per club.  

Rd 1 – 18
th

 May @ Shermanbury (MSMXC) 

Rd2 – 28
th

 June @ Foxhills (GEST) 

Rd3 – 29
th

 June @ Foxhills (GEST) 

Rd4 – 31
st

 August @ Canada Heights (MSMXC) 

Dates and venues are confirmed but may change, always check the hosting clubs website before travelling. 

www.msmxc.co.uk 

www.gestmx.co.uk 

There are social media pages (facebook and twitter) for this championship that will be announced when 

ready and all registered riders and parents will be notified. These forms of media are intended for the 

notification of updates or news from the hosting clubs regarding the South Eastern Youth Championships 

and registered rider, not host club topics. 

Any questions can be directed to myself:- 

Email:- membership@msmxc.co.uk 

Tel:- 07711 004423 

See you all at Rd 1! 

 

Paul Roeton 


